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Breaking news: Mulmur Township set to be home of new distillery

	According to Paul Mills, Mayor of Mulmur Township, Council has passed a motion for a new business, and the exciting news has

everyone talking about a new distillery coming to Mulmur.

New business owners, Mathew McBride and Jill Johnson will be opening a distillery making whiskey, gin and vodka.

?It's very exciting news. The couple plan to open a distillery, imagine, Mulmur Whiskey! But the great news is for local grain

farmers as McBride and Johnson plan to purchase local grains,? commented Mayor Mills, continuing, ?They also plan to have farm

animals, fruit trees, and eventually the farm will become an attraction of sorts, a place to visit.?

More information will be available in the near future and the Shelburne Free Press will keep readers up to date.

By Alex Sher
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